
 

                          WELCOME BACK  

                          Wednesday, September 27th, 5 – 7pm 

 

We would like to invite you to a welcome back BBQ and open house on 

Wednesday, September 27th.  This will be an opportunity for you to 

socialize with our school community, enjoy a hamburger or hot dog 

and meet your child’s teacher. 

The schedule of the evening is:  
 5:00pm – BBQ begins 
 5:45pm – Presentation in the gym 

 6:00pm – Tour the school, classrooms and meet staff 

 

In order to adequately prepare for this evening please indicate below, your child(ren)s’ name(s) 

and Division(s) and how many people in your family will be attending.  Please bring cash or a cheque 

with you to the BBQ.  Burgers will be $5.00; Hot Dogs $3.00 and chips and drinks $1.00 each.  

Please return the form below to the school by Friday, September 22nd.  If you do not wish to eat 

at the BBQ please feel free to join us at the school and see your child’s classroom and teacher.  

We look forward to this community event! 

 

Hawk wear - We will also be selling Hawk wear in the Garden Room across from the Gym.  Please 

take a minute to drop by and see our school Hawk wear available for purchase. 

 

Volunteer Driver Forms – if you haven’t already handed in your Volunteer Driver Form there will 

be a table set up in the Library to take your forms, please bring your driver’s license and insurance 

papers with you to verify your information when you hand in your form.  

 

Child(ren)’s Name(s): ____________________________________________________   

Div.(s): _____, ______, ______, ______ 

Number Attending the BBQ: ___________ 

                        Calling All Volunteers!! 

         All Volunteers get a free BBQ’d Hot Dog!!! 

______Yes, I can help at the BBQ 

  

Name : ____________________________ Email: ___________________________ 


